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The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma has 

extended greetings to the people of the State on the auspicious occasion of 

Reh and expressed hope that the festival will evoke the blessing of Almighty 

and spreads the message of love, peace and communal harmony.  

In his festival message, the Governor said that Reh, one of the most 

important festivals of the Idu Mishmi community reflects the vibrant and 

diverse cultural heritages of our State. He urged upon every member of the 

community and members of other tribes to actively participate and display the 

cohesive bonding. 

On this auspicious occasion, I offer my prayers to Divine Mother ‘Nanyi 

Inyitaya’ to bless each one of us with her choicest blessings, the Governor 

added in his festival message.  
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